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We will be celebrating Red Nose Day! 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
On Friday 15th March 2024, Sutton Road Primary School will join 
thousands of schools up and down the country in coming together to 
spread joy for Comic Relief, have fun and raise money for those who need it 
most.  
 
Comic Relief supports incredible projects and organisations that are 
making a difference for people across the UK and around the world.  
 
We would like to invite all children to come to school wearing something 
RED.  
 
We know there’s a lot going on right now and for many people things are 
really tough, but if you are able to make a donation, every penny will add up 
to make a life changing difference. We are asking for donations, no matter 
how large or small to be made via Parentmail that it will all go to the 
charity.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Sutton Road Primary School       
 
 
Find out more at: 

 
https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday  

mailto:office@suttonroad.org
https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday

